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I would just like to state that Bill 3075 is unconstitutional in so many ways. There is 

no permit program setup, which results in nobody can purchase a firearm for who 

knows how long. I possess firearms to hunt and protect my family. Thats it 

 

Making someone pay for a right that is already theirs is also wrong. The amount you 

are proposing is way too high for someone who is in a lower income class.  

 

Also, who gives you the right to determine what is a safety threat. That should be 

voted on. Our state has a very low probability of a mass shooting.   


